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Route 70 eastbound ramp to Medford Leas Way daytime 
closures this week for basin restoration in Medford  

Signed detour will be in place during closure 

 
(Trenton) – New Jersey Department of Transportation (NJDOT) officials today announced 

daytime closures this week of the Route 70 eastbound ramp to Medford Leas Way for a 

basin restoration project in Medford, Burlington County.   

 

From 9 a.m. until 3:30 p.m. on Thursday, December 16, and Friday, December 17, NJDOT’s 

contractor, Mount Construction Company, is scheduled to close the ramp from Route 70 

eastbound to Medford Leas Way. The ramp will open to traffic at the end of each workday. 

This closure will allow the contractor to restore the retention basin. The following signed 

detour will be in place: 

 

Route 70 eastbound ramp to Medford Leas Way detour: 

 

• Motorists traveling on Route 70 eastbound wishing to take the ramp to Medford Leas 

Way will be directed to continue on Route 70 eastbound 

• Take the traffic circle at the intersection of Route 70 and Route 206 to Route 70 

westbound and Medford Leas Way intersection 

 

The precise timing of the work is subject to change due to weather or other factors.  

Motorists are encouraged to check NJDOT's traffic information website www.511nj.org for 

real-time travel information and for NJDOT news follow us on Twitter @NewJerseyDOT  and 

on the NJDOT Facebook page. 

 

#  #  # 

 

http://www.511nj.org/
https://twitter.com/NewJerseyDOT
https://m.facebook.com/NewJerseyDOT/

